
Fort Saskatchewan Boundary Review 
With the continued growth of the City of Fort Saskatchewan and the increase of total student 
population, Elk Island Public Schools (EIPS) has been working toward the construction of a new 
Kindergarten to Grade 9 school in the South Fort area. The new school will allow EIPS to better manage 
the programs and resources in other schools in the Fort Saskatchewan community. To this end, a school 
boundary attendance review, which is being conducted by Stantec Inc., is underway. Phase 1 is now 
complete and Phase 2 is near completion. Stantec will be working on phases 3 and 4 in the coming 
weeks with an anticipated completion before the end of the calendar year. 
 

Fort Saskatchewan Boundaries Review Process 

 

  Project Initiation   Data Collection & Analysis  Draft Boundaries Options         Finalize the Boundaries 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 Launch boundary review 

 Share information about 
the process at School 
Council meetings 

 Provide news release to 
inform parents, students, 
and community regarding 
boundaries review 

 Host online survey for 
parents and community 
members to provide 
guidance for the review 
process 

 Review how the 
community has changed 
over time 

 Review school facilities 

 Estimate the future school 
needs for the community 

 
 
 

WE ARE HERE IN  
THE PROCESS 

 Draft options for the 
boundaries 

 Hold event to review the 
draft boundary options 
with parents and the 
community to collect 
feedback 

 Finalize recommended 
boundaries 

 Hold event to review 
the recommended 
boundaries with 
parents, students, and 
the community 

 Present recommended 
boundaries to Board of 
Trustees 

 
 
We will keep you informed through future newsletters and in the local media to announce project 
updates. There will be opportunities for parents, students, and community members to provide input on 
the review process at information sessions that we anticipate will be scheduled for late October. 
 
If you have questions, please contact Dennis Dykau, the Corporate Secretary at EIPS, at 
dennis.dykau@eips.ca or 780-417-8266. 
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